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Principals Greeting 

Congratulations to our student’s parents and staff on another successful year in School of the Holy 

Spirit.  It was a busy year throughout the school with very Active students, graduation, Debs, First Holy 

Communion as well as completing topic work, sitting Junior Cycle and LCA exams and completing projects 

and presentations. We wish our graduating students all the very best in their future.  Thanks also to our 

Student Council for their hard work. 

Also we would like to extend our warmest wishes to Christine Leonowicz as she retires.  We would like to 

thank her for all her years of dedication to her students and the school.  We hope retirement brings 

beautiful things.   

I wish to extend warmest thanks to the Board of Management, parents, students, teachers, SNAS, 

therapists, Olive, Breda, Walter and all who have made the school year so positive and memorable. 

Enjoy the summer holidays.  We hope you have a happy and safe break and see you all again on the 29th 

August 2018. 

Photographs of the Year 
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CHERRY ROOM 

 

 
We loved going out and about on 

adventures around the school 

ASH ROOM 

 
 

We enjoyed learning about 

summer. 

 

HOLLY ROOM 

 
  

 We enjoyed trying new things 

this year. 

LIME ROOM

 
 

We all enjoyed our school trip to 

K Bowl on Friday 15th June. 

 

WILLOW ROOM 

 
We took part in CRAFTed Programme 

2018 with Maeve.  We had great fun 

learning how to work with clay, making 

a beautiful piece for our sensory 

garden. 

 

 

 

OAK ROOM

 
We have enjoyed going up and 

walking especially to the framers 

market on Thursdays. 
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Have a safe 

a

n

d

 

h

a

nd happy 

summer break 

 

HAZEL ROOM 

 
    

We have enjoyed Breakfast Club 

this year. 
 

 CHESTNUT ROOM

  
We enjoyed our transition year into 

the senior school. We worked really 

hard at our JCSP program and have 

settled in great. We enjoyed field 

trips researching our geography and 

ecology studies. 

       
 

 

HAWTHRONE ROOM

 
We have had a very busy year. 

We visited Dail Eireann in 

November. We have walked 230 

km in our Up and Walking 

Challenge 

ROWAN ROOM 
 

 
It has been a busy year.  We’ve done 

lots of things this year including the 

Christmas Tree Competition at St 

Canice's Cathedral and visiting the 

Breadwinner exhibition at Butler 

Gallery. We are looking forward to 

the summer holidays. 

PINE ROOM 

 
We had a very busy year.  

 We completed our Gaisce Award, we 

had two students celebrating their 

Debs and we enjoyed lots of activities 

including dance, drama and barbeques! 

 

BEECH ROOM

 

We have enjoyed our Birthday 

celebrations and class outings 

throughout the year.    Shane, Kyle 

and Aaron sat their Junior 

Certificate Exams in June. 
 

w 
 

SYCAMORE ROOM 

 

 
Our Graduating Class of 2018.  

Warmest wishes for a bright 

future. 

ELM ROOM

 
LCA1 achieved massive success this 

year, hosting big events as 

“Halloween Monster Mash”, 

“Sponsored Walk”,” 5 course School 

Leavers Meal”. Guest speakers were 

invited to the school. Work 

placements in the community. Big 

Congratulations Niamh on her “Junk 
Kouture” and to the boys on 

their “Soccer for All” 
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